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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

06/09/2021  16:08:072021/3607/P SUPPRT Stephen Bailey I support this planning application without hesitation. The consequence of a successful planning application 

will be a building fit to host measured, informative entertainment in Hampstead.

06/09/2021  19:47:312021/3607/P SUPPRT Amadeo Alentorn I am fully supportive of this application. As a resident of Gayton Road, I strongly believe that the re-opening of 

this premises as an independent venue for children will be a great addition to the neighbourhood, and provide 

a rich cultural and entertainment offering for all the young children and families living in the area.

06/09/2021  16:02:302021/3607/P SUPPRT Stephen Bailey I support this planning application without hesitation. There is no doubt that the consequence of a successful 

application would be much needed informative, measured entertainment in Hampstead.
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